
May 1, 2023 
 
To The Select Board: 
 
I am writing to express my interest in continuing to serve on the Harbor Advisory 
Committee and the Peaked Hill RFP Committee.  I also wish to continue to serve on the 
Zoning Board of Appeals of which I am an alternate member.  Should there be a vacancy 
on the ZBA, I would like to be considered for appointment as a regular member. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
Frederick N. Khedouri 


